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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

  State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

   

 Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub :  Congratulatory Message to Hon’ble Prime Minister of India. 

 

We reproduce hereunder the text of our letter dated 31
st
 May, 2019 sent to Hon’ble Prime Minister of India 

for information of members. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 

QUOTE : 

 

AIBPARC/PMO/EMAIL/2019       31
ST

 MAY, 2019. 

  

Shri Narendra Modi Ji, 

Hon’ble Prime Minister, 

Govt. of India, 

Prime Ministers Office, 

South Block, 

New Delhi. 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

Kindly permit us to encroach upon your valuable time so that the senior citizens of the Banking Industry 

can convey their congratulatory feelings and emotions to the Hon’ble Prime Minister of the country : 

 

We, the elder citizens of the Banking Industry under the banner of All India Bank Pensioners & Retirees 

Confederation (AIBPARC) convey our sincerest regards, congratulations and best wishes to you on your 

becoming the Prime Minister of the largest democracy of the world for the 2
nd

 consecutive terms. We have 

seen with wonder that the entire country in one voice has reposed their confidence upon your party as an 

organisation and more particularly on yourself as the undisputable leader of the organisation. The support-

base that you are enjoying at the present moment cuts across the barriers of colour, creed and religion. We 

do hope that a new era will be ushering in during the period of the 2
nd

 term of the government.  

 

 

 

mailto:aibparc@gmail.com


 

 

We just like to tell a few words about ourselves. Our organisation represents the consolidation of Bank 

Pensioners and Retirees of Nationalised Banks, private sector banks and a few RRBs and the total 

membership-strength of the organisation is more than 1 lakh.  We have offered sincere, dedicated and 

diligent services to the building of the nation and the society for a period of 3 to 4 decades. Even after 

superannuation from the services of the bank, our soul still remains with the organisation we served. You 

will be surely remembering that at the time of demonetisation when the entire serving employees and 

officers were reeling under the severe pressure of work, it is we, the elder citizens of the Banking industry 

came forward voluntarily to extend our hands of helpful cooperation to our serving brethren and we did it 

without the hope of getting any \financial compensation.  

 

Respected sir, all the segments of the society are eagerly looking forward to the success of your 

government and the display of your effective leadership in all spheres of life. Ourselves, being the integral 

part of the society itself, are no exception.  We will hope that through an overall development of the 

society and the nation, the image of our country will be further brightened and we shall  be reaching new 

heights of success before the entire world.  

 

With kind regards, 

 

Yours faithfully , 

 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


